TOWN OF
CHALMERS

Fun Summer Activities

Indoor/outdoor scavenger
hunt.

Indoor Obstacle Course.

Hang out in the basement
where it is cooler.

Play a mystery/detective
game.

Put orbeez beads into bath
or small pool.

Make Ice Cream Sundaes.

Make no-Bake treats so you
don’t run your oven.

Plant an indoor garden.
Put on a Play.

Paint a shirt with squirt
gun.

Sing Karaoke.

Have a water balloon
fight.

Contact us-Town Hall 219-984-
5494

Email-clerkireasurer@chalmers.in.gov

Website:https://chalmers.myrura
Iwater.com-or google “Town of
Chalmers”
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Small town, big hearts

Please note-Branches and sticks will now be picked
up weekly on Mondays. Weather permitting. Please
have the sticks/branches by the road first thing
Monday morning.

Chalmers was not awarded this round of the
Community Crossing Grant. However, we will
reapply in July. This grant money can be used for
sidewalks and to repair/pave roads which we all
know we desperately need.

The Town of Chalmers would like to thank IMPA
for hanging up our American Flags downtown
while they were in town replacing our
old/damaged power poles.

“A negative mind will never give you a
positive life.”

This year’s Chalmers festival is being held on
September 14". Please contact Pam Brown at 765-
427-3407 or Amy LaOrange at 574-870-0726 if
interested in helping or you know anyone with a
food truck or someone interested in a booth space.




The Chalmers Town Council Meetings will now be held only once a month on the 4t Tuesday
at Town Hall at 6 pm. Everyone is welcome to attend.

A big thank you to Marcus King and Carolyn Baker for the gracious
donation of 2000 flower bulbs to be planted in several locations around
town. Thank you for helping to make Chalmers a more beautiful place.
Also, a shout out to Bruce and Pam Hiner and Terry and Linda Allen for
giving the splash pad a fresh coat of blue paint. It looks so much better!
Thank you all!

We have finally received our generator for the Water Treatment Plant
and the one ordered for the Waste Water Treatment Plant should arrive
in the next several weeks. These were acquired with funds provided by
our White County Commissioners.



